
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

THisDear Parents, Careers and Friends, 

I hope you have all had an enjoyable week, 
we certainly have! Time is going so quickly!  
Thank you to those of you who have 
completed the transition form.  This is for any 
particular issues you would like to inform us of 
and is optional.  Remember all the information 
from class teachers will be passed up and 
shared during the contextual handover 
between teachers.  We are committed to 
having detailed transition meetings between 
staff.

Please remember that although  we have a 
soft start to the school day, the register is taken 
at 8.50am.  This means all children are 
expected to be in school at this time.  Children 
feel more settled when they are able to start 
the school day with their peers.  Please make 
every effort to be here at 8.50am at the latest.

Have a lovely weekend, and thank you for 
your ongoing support. 

Mrs Nairne

Sports Day will be taking place on 
Thursday 17th June for KS2 and 

Thursday 24th June for Reception 
and KS1.  Due to government 

guidance, we are not able to invite 
parents and carers to the event. 

Please can children come to school 
wearing their house colour.  Your 

child’s class teacher will remind the 
children of their house colour.

https://forms.gle/QVY9EU118pmeHtnn7


Year 1 created artwork inspired by JMW Turner
JMW Turner

Year 2 tested their gliders after learning 
all about the Wright brothers! Year 6 

love to 
chill with a 

good 
book in 

our super 
reading 
booths! 
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VINNIE 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

ROWAN RAO

REANNE 1MJWILFRED RHH

CYRUS 2KC

ISABELLA 2MW

EVIE 3FB

ARDA 3LB

GEORGE 4BD

YUSUF 4SN

SASHA 5TC

ADAM 5JG

GRACE 6RT

SOPHIE 6SM

WB: 24TH MAY

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


